
To: Senate Judiciary Committee

Subject:   SB0017

 Date January 31, 2024

Dear Senators,

SB0017 – Crimes Related to Animals and Sentencing

The Baltimore County Republican Party completely SUPPORTS SB0017. 

The abuse of each animal should be a separate criminal charge and should be 
prosecuted as such.

Thank you,

Patricia Fallon                                                                                                                                                                                
Chair, Baltimore County Republican Central Committee                                                                                                                                      
14823 Hanover Pike                                                                                                             
Upperco, MD 21155                                                                                                      
Baltimore County


